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2019-2020 Texas Supplement 
Greetings Sir Knights, 
 

Greetings and salutations! By the time you receive this communication 

Christmas will already be over. I hope you had a happy one. Now it looks 

like another NEW YEAR right here on top of us. I sincerely hope that 

you and your family have a great 2020 this year. During this time, we are 

always reminded of the birth of a New Year with future within view.  
 

Soon, we will be starting a new Commandery year with a whole new set 

of Commandery officers. I wish them the best of luck. As I have said in 

the past, we all need to plan and communicate with each other. All of the 

Commanderies have, by this time, already had their inspections. I want to 

thank you all for your hard work and effort. I have had several reports 

from the Grand Officers of what good jobs you have done.   
 

A report on the works going on right now is that I have granted 

Mexia permission to work under dispensation to form a new 

Commandery. They have a lot of requirements to do and 

perform and probably will not be set to work until sometime 

after April, 2020.  
 

Finally, I would like to send my blessings to you and your families this 

Christmas and New Year's season. 

 

In the name of Our Lord, 

Clarence J. Laney Grand Commander 2019 – 2020 

      

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT: 
 

167TH GRAND COMMANDERY CONCLAVE 
 

WHERE:    WACO, TEXAS  
(WACO CONVENTION CENTER) 
+724 WASHINGTON AVENUE+ 

WHEN: Wednesday APRIL 14-SUNDAY 19, 2020 
ACCOMODATIONS:  
Hilton Hotel on 113 S. University Parks Dr., Waco, TX. 
  

Right now we are working on the menu part of the convention and 

by early January, 2020, we should have the information online so 

that all may go online and make reservations.  
 

This is just a reminder that every Commandery needs to have a 

representative present. 

All commanders are required to attend. 
 

 If you have never attended a Grand Commandery session, I urge 

you to take the time to be there. You will gain a lot of information 

about the workings of our great Commandery of Texas.  
 

To have your voice heard, you need to be present to participate. 

Your participation will be greatly beneficial to you and your 

Commandery.  
 

I would be very honored if we had 100% participation. One 

more thing is - we always have a good time.  
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